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Children’s Ministry in Rwanda!                                                                
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This is our 26th year as missionaries to the children of Africa and never have we been so thrilled and so amazed at the Lord’s goodness and blessing than we were on January 22, 2016 when we dedicated the Rwanda Children Ministry Training Center! Many of you remember us talking about and raising funds for this project during our furlough in 2013-14 and now the building is completed and it is the next step in the Lord’s great plan for children’s ministry in Rwanda!
During the week prior to the dedication, we held a very special leadership seminar with our children’s ministry reps from all over Rwanda. Together with Pastor Kigenza Emmanuel, National Director for children ministry in Rwanda, and Pastors James and Rebecca Thuo (our disciples and the National Directors for children ministry in Kenya) we had a great two days of teaching, preaching and strategizing. 
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We had our first ever elections for assistant National Director, secretary, and treasurer for the children ministry committee. We felt the power and leading of the Holy Spirit in our meetings and as we concluded our time together with Patrick preaching about the Baptism in the Holy Spirit, we rejoiced as many were filled for the first time and so many re-filled and empowered for ministry! Pastors James and Rebecca brought a new dimension of encouragement and teaching to our newly formed children’s ministry here. They were so well received by our directors who were encouraged to hear fellow Africans who are on fire and sold out for reaching the children of Africa for Jesus Christ! 
We thank you our friends and partners for praying with us and supporting the ministry work here in Rwanda. As we write this newsletter, our children ministry bylaws are in the hands of the National church and when approved will give a new level of accreditation to the Children’s Ministry Dept. of the Rwanda Pentecostal Assembly of God as well as give guidelines for the continuation of children’s ministry in Rwanda.                                                                                                           (National Rwanda Children Ministry team)                                                                             

All of this is leading to the Children’s Ministry Dept. becoming self- supporting as was the case in Kenya.                                                    
It’s a new day in Rwanda and children’s ministry has a good foundation and a promising future!

Patrick & Jeanne Collins
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A/G Missionaries to the Children of Rwanda
To give online for Project 4616- Children’s Churches: http://s1.ag.org/project4616
To send support to the Patrick & Jeanne online: http://s1.ag.org/collins
E-mail: patrick.collins@agmd.org
Website: http://www.collinscall.Yolasite.com 
